
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

5 November 2018  

 

 

Correction to Half Year Announcement 

 

Z Energy would like to confirm that the half year dividend will be paid to shareholders on the register as 

of 5pm, 23 November 2018.  While the detail of the notice was correct, the cover page incorrectly stated 

the record date as being 22 November 2018. 

 

 

 

Debra Blackett 

General Counsel and Chief Governance Officer 

Z Energy Limited 

Debra.blackett@z.co.nz 

021 410 752 
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